
TOMMBA
Trail Talk

Yes, you are reading it right! TOMMBA Trail Talk is also going to come to you digitally and in print as an ongoing quarterly
newsletter. What will we chat about? Let us give you a rough, but always evolving idea: Upcoming Events,
Results/Outcomes of previous events, future trail projects, bike stuff (of course), insight from board members, and other
topics that (we hope) you would like to hear about.
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(Aerial shot of the entry to the new Double Dog Trail)

Celebrating our 10th Anniversary
Big News! TOMMBA is celebrating its 10 th Anniversary in 2022! Throughout the year we will be working on and planning
fun gatherings to celebrate this big milestone. There might even be some special commemorative SWAG available, so
stay tuned!

Your TOMMBA Membership
As a member in good standing, you are the first to know what’s going on. You will learn about SWAG, events, new trails –
and everything else – before it is announced.

Your membership makes a difference!

It allows us to build new trails, maintain existing trails, purchase and maintain equipment. What do you receive in addition
to trails? You get information first, you have the opportunity for input and, most importantly, you are the driving force in
promoting and building our mountain bike community. For this we Thank you!

Upcoming Events
May 20-22: Second Annual All Women’s MTB Clinic
Men’s Clinic TBD
10th Anniversary SWAG
10th Anniversary Gathering
Re-release Crank ‘N Chain Beer at Beard’s

Current Trail Conditions
With the warming temperatures and changing conditions be mindful of waiting for the trails to dry out after the snow melts
before hitting the trails this spring!!
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